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· Worked with Dan and Tom M to further develop documentation logging results of the Waukesha Diversion project. Results for the first 4 months have been generated and charted and the following has been put in place:
· Website update to offer an FAQ section about project
· The first 4 months results have been charted in comparison to the prior three years and shared with:
· Commissioners
· Put on the website
· Shared with the Racine County Land and Water Conservation committee
· Working on new off-loading location on Riverside Road with private family who owns land across from the narrows
· Several discussions and follow up
· Meeting with Bill, Grant and possible contractor. More to be addressed as there are some inherent challenges that may make this location a difficult challenge to overcome
· Continue efforts with Scott and Tom Mroczkowski on district legal representation
· Info sent to all commissioners offering information on process and thoughts on next steps
· RFP’s were received from 5 firms of which 3 are being recommended for in person discussions. 
· Developed plan and secured bids to improve current property where equipment is stored during the summer to remove some trees. Formal proposal is being presented in the APM report with details and costs





